
VILLAGE OF SUGAR GROVE 

BOARD REPORT 

TO:   VILLAGE PRESIDENT & BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FROM: SCOTT KOEPPEL, VILLAGE ADMINSTRATOR  

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION:  SOLAR ENERGY ON VILLAGE 
PROPERTY 

AGENDA: SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

DATE:   AUGUST 30, 2023 

 

ISSUE 

Presentation of a potential solar farm on Village property. 
 
DISCUSSION 

The Village has an opportunity to build a solar field at the water treatment plant 
located at 455 Arbor Street. The Village can purchase the solar field or enter into 
a Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) for 25 years. 
 
COSTS 

There are no costs associated with the presentation. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

That the Village Board listen to the presentation and discuss, as needed, the 
potential solar project. If the Village Board reaches a consensus staff will begin 
negotiating a contract. 


